ANTHONY R. FANUCCI
MAYOR

January 27, 2025

MEMO
TO Keith Petrosky
Richard Franchetta
FROM Anthony Fanucci, Mayor
RE Vineland Public Library Board of Trustees Appointment
Dear Keith:

[ hereby appoint Dr. Theresa A. Fabrizio to the Vineland Public Library Board of Trustees
to fill expired term of Devon Land, retroactive January 01, 2025 and expiring on December 31,
2029.

I hereby reappoint Aaron Melnick as to the Vineland Public Library Board of Trustees
retroactive January 01, 2025 and expiring on December 31 2029.
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